
 

 
 

 

  

 

The Marcum-Illinois Union Elementary School District would like to recognize Margarita 
Barajas for her countless efforts to support Marcum. 

Margarita is an exemplary example of an outstanding product of Marcum School.  She was 
educated and nurtured by some of the finest teachers here at Marcum and it shows every 
day that she is on our campus.   

“No” is simply not in her vocabulary.  Along with her own regular job duties, Margarita takes 
on any job asked of her, always positively adding it to her list.  She can do it all…and 
probably has: driving the Special Ed. Van, running the kitchen, supporting students in PE and 
Technology classes, supervising during yard duty, teaching preschoolers, overseeing the 
Den, and literally anything else we could think of asking her to do.  She always does 
everything that is asked of her, and she often seeks out ways to help on her own.  She does 
all of this while she is successfully attending college working to add another degree to her 
resume. 

She is selfless at work and at home.  In addition to being incredibly supportive and helpful at 
Marcum, Margarita also provides for her family in any way she can.  We’re not sure how she 
accomplishes everything she does.   

The Marcum Board, Staff, Students, and Community would like to thank Margarita Barajas 
for all that she has done for our students, our school and the community.  She is such an 
asset to Marcum.  We are so proud of this returning student. 

 

 


